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Measure Description: 
Specifies that, for purpose of sick leave employee-count threshold, employee and parent, spouse or 
child of employee may not be counted if employee or parent, spouse or child of employee is director of 
corporation with substantial ownership interest, member of limited liability company or partner of limited 
liability partnership.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Bureau of Labor and Industries (BOLI) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Business and Labor to the House Committee on Rules.  The bill makes changes to a number of 
changes to sick leave laws. A more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure 
is considered in the House Committee on Rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


